From: e

Sent: 12 May 2021 11:18

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Football club application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

| understand that WRFC have applied to change their license from a club premises certificate to a premises license.

| would like to object to this change based on several factors.

1. Theincrease in noise and nuisance in what is an entirely residential area would significantly affect the
quality of life for local residents.

2. There is already well-recognised traffic problem across the whole of Pownall Park (illustrated by the traffic

calming measures introduced along with double yellow lines) the change in license would significantly
exacerbate this issue.

3. The WRFC has a large amount of land available and could organise large events such as “Party on the Pitch”
schedule for 3" July 2021. The large number of attendees at this type of event will inevitably bring with it
anti-social behaviour fuelled by alcohol and possibly drugs. This behaviour is clearly a problem in any
environment but in a wholly residential environment would seem to be a recipe for disaster for local
residents who will become increasingly concerned for their property and personal safety.

| hope with these points in mind the licensing committee reject this change.

Kind regards




